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President Kerry led us in the Pledge of Allegiance, gave an invocation, and we recited the Four-
Way Pledge in unison. 
 
Visiting Rotarians 
 
Brenda and Dave Rickey 
Stacy Wyant, Assistant District Governor, Penn Yan 
 
Guests: 
 
Jackie Tiermini, Speaker 
Peter Einset 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY July Rotarians!! 
 
Ashley Austin 
Phil Beckley    
Bill Flood    
Mary Gearan 
Mickey Gilbert Schultz 
John Oughterson  
 
Don't forget THE BIRTHDAY FUND !! 
 
Announcements: 
 

 Kerry: Camp Onseyawa will reopen soon and on Saturday, August 9, 2-3 volunteers are 
needed to set up Camp Whitman between 1 and 4 PM. 

 Club picnic August 20 at Seneca Lake Yacht Club, $10 per person. Bring a beverage 
and a guest 

 August 9 Family Day at Rose Hill. 10:30 am -4:00 pm.  We need volunteers to distribute 
food. 

 Dave Cook:  Upcoming trip to Viet Nam December 11th -21st.  Approx. $3000 per person 
plus airfare.  Dave reminded us that this is not the same Viet Nam that we remember as 
a war zone – should be a very nice trip. 

 Kathy Fuchs is starting Spanish lessons again. Class starts on Monday, August 4th. Let 
her know if you are interested. There will be wine!! 

Wednesday, 

July 30, 2025  

Miss a meeting? 
Make up at 
www.RotaryEClubOne.org 

Next week: TBD 



 

Happy/Sad Dollars 
 

 Peter Einset recently went to a seminar at Cornell and learned a lot about Native 
Americans. 

 Dave Cook’s back is good enough to play golf again but he’s still having car troubles!!  
One car gets repaired and another one goes in the shop. It was suggested that he get 
rid of some of his cars!!   

 Jim Dickson was happy to have Assistant District Governor, Stacy Wyant, with us.  The 
District golf tournament is September 12th in Naples.  $95 per person. 

 Kathy Fuchs was happy to report that her husband, Geoff, is doing much better. He 
doesn’t need the walker and is driving again!  She is also happy that her youngest dog, 
“Happy” is doing better!! 

 Diana Perry let us know that Dana (our restaurant host) and her family are going through 
some health issues, so keep her in your thoughts.  

 Neil Sjoblom is happy to see that Ted Baker is back on the air! 

 Dave Cook asked Jerry Forcier for legal assistance as his neighbor complained about 
his dogs getting out again.  Jerry agreed to give him a discount! 

 Johnny O. celebrated his birthday by giving to the birthday fund. 

 Ruth Leo was happy to see the Rickey’s and thanked them for the desserts! 
 

50/50:  Ted Baker was lucky to share $38 with the Club today!   
 
Heart of Rotary:  Jerry Forcier drew the lucky ticket number but failed to reveal the Queen of 
Hearts. The pot grows!  
 
Program:  
 

Kathy Fuchs introduced our speaker, Jackie Tiermini, Program Director, Finger Lakes 
Mosaic Collective.  Jackie has a doctorate from Northeastern University and is a full 
professor at FLCC.  She gave an informative presentation on a new program she has 
initiated – Center for Advanced Professional Studies – (CAPS) 
 
The Mission is to empower high school students with hands-on experience that help 
them explore their interests, strengths, and passions.  The program enables participants 
to: 

 Uncover what they love – engage in real-world projects that reveal their interests 
and preferences 

 Build valuable skills: gain practical experience that highlights their talents and 
abilities 

 Make informed choices: prepare for life after high school with clarity and 
confidence. 

This started as one program but has grown to 120 programs world-wide. It is the first 
CAPS program in NY State. 
For more information contact Jacqueline.Tiermini@FLCC.EDU   585-698-6841 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ruth Leo 

mailto:Jacqueline.Tiermini@FLCC.EDU


 

 

 
Future Programs 
 

 8/6 – TBD 
 8/13 – Amie Hendrix, Geneva City Manager 
 8/20 – Club Picnic at the Seneca Lake Yacht Club (in lieu of evening meeting!) 

Community Service 

 Friday, August 29 at the Rotary Garden at the lakefront . This coincides with a Day of 
Service for HWS students. Time is 1-4 PM 

 Camp Onseyawa will reopen soon and on Saturday, August 9, 2-3 volunteers are 
needed to set up Camp Whitman between 1 and 4 PM 

 Rose Hill Mansion, in partnership with Historic Geneva:  selling hots and burgers, August 
9th, 10:30 to 4 
 

 

 
 

 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
 

          Kerry Lippincott        Garey Adamson           TBA      Ford Weiskittel             Bob McFadden         
            President                   President-Elect         Vice President         Secretary     Treasurer 

 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
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